SPONSORED BY

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP:
COCONET - RESULTS, SUSTAINABILITY, AND
CAPACITY BUILDING

MAY 3-5,2016 « PUNTA CANA, DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
T

The organizing committee for the NSF-funded Community Workshop: COCONet - Results,
Sustainability, and Capacity Building would like to extend an invitation to you to complete an
application for funding to attend and participate in the workshop, which will be held in Punta Cana,
Dominican Republic for 3 days, from May 3-5, 2016. This fourth and final COCONet workshop will
focus on science results directly funded, facilitated, or based on data from COCONet, data availability
and access, network sustainability, and development of a plan for additional capacity-building in the
region. The workshop format will include plenary talks, open discussions, breakout sessions and
poster sessions. The workshop will include a 1/2 day training for the Dataworks System for Regional
Data Center operation. We look forward to a stimulating international workshop.

Support:

Meals & Lodging for 4 Nights
Round-Trip Airfare
Round-Trip Airport Transfers

Registration Application:
Registration will begin on
Wednesday, March 9,

2016.

We encourage that attendees
who are able to travel using
other resources consider this
option in order to increase the
number of students who would
be supported to attend this
workshop.

Applications will be accepted EE
through Friday, March 25, 2016.

http://coconet.unavco.org/meetings/meetings.html

The application process will includ
a submission of a short summary of
your interest in the COCONet
project addressing research,

outreach, capacity building, or Applicants will be notified of
sustainability of the cGPS-Met acceptance by April 4, 2016.
network, along with questions

related to topics that will be

discussed in the meeting.

CONTINUOUSLY OPERATING CARIBBEAN
% GPS OBSERVATIONAL NETWORK
Other Information

Zika Virus Info: www.cdc.gov/zika.index.html
Travel Health Information:
http://wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/destinations/traveler/none/dominican-republic

Contact Jaime Magliocca with questions.
magliocca@unavco.org



